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The Essence of the Gospel  

“ For our sake he made him to be sin who knew no sin, so that in him 
we might become the righteousness of God.”   II Corinthians 5:21 

I n our last letter I mentioned about the need to bring our medical clinic in 
Muththetheni, Kenya up to new standards.  As a result of my trip to Kenya in 

March, we now know what needs to be repaired and upgraded in order to reopen the 
clinic.   

To that end, we have developed a clinic restoration and upgrade project.  We have 
determined a budget and hope to engage the services of a Nairobi based contractor 
just as soon as funds are raised.  You can view the project brochure on our website 
at: world-reach.org, click on “Projects” and 
select “Kenya Medical Clinic”.  The single 
biggest upgrade requirement is that we must put 
in a suspended ceiling in the entire building to 
keep birds from entering the clinic rooms. 

Pray with us that we will be able to undertake 
this project in the very near future.  “When he 
saw the crowds, he had compassion for them….”    
Matthew 9:36 

O ne of the things I enjoy about my ministry with World Reach is helping 
prepare missionaries for their ministry.  I had this opportunity with a new 

World Reach couple, Andres and Kayla Barreto, who are preparing for ministry in 
Colombia.   

The Christian life is not lived in isolation and 
ministry is not undertaken in a vacuum-  we are 
the “body of Christ”.  It is a privilege to help 
Andres and Kayla gain understanding of how the 
World Reach team works together in the Cause of 
Christ.  Pray for them as they will soon be in 
Colombia, engaging in ministry.     

I f my schedule holds, in August I’ll be heading to Germany and Ukraine to meet 
with World Reach field staff.  These will be two new countries for me.  I’ll be 

traveling with fellow World Reach team member, 
Bruce Peters.  The purpose of our trip is to 
encourage our staff on their home turf  and 
evaluate the possibility of initiating another Bible 
Institute in Ukraine.  We’ll be meeting with Botho 
& Gisela Heinz in Germany and Andrew & Luba 
Bulhyin in Ukraine. 

The village of Muthetheni, Kenya 



ANNOUNCEMENT 
Visit our brand new website… 

same address… 

new look and features! 
 

world-reach.org 
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	“For what we preach is not ourselves but Jesus Christ as Lord, with ourselves as your servants for Jesus’ sake.”


